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Reading Camp at Wadesboro Primary School 
 

ACS District Reading Camp finished up with an amazing final week!! 
Students and teachers from across the district came together to create a 
space for reading and fun! 

Students have gone into the ocean with JAMM, connected reading with 
art and writing in the library, and had visits from community guest readers. 

Our guests have been awesome, with members of our Board of 
Education, Anson County Partnership for Children, Anson County 4-H, 
Anson County probation officers, Anson County educators, Anson County 
students, Anson County principals, community members, and Anson 
County Central Office staff! We even had visits from Commissioner Jamie 
Caudle and Superintendent Howard McLean! 

Have a great summer and we will see you on August 28th. 
 

WPS Summer Volunteers 
 

Class COBT #42 (Correctional Officer Basic Training) at South 
Piedmont Community College volunteered at Wadesboro Primary School 
as part of their team building project required for graduation, which was 
Thursday, July 20, 2023 at 1:00pm. This group assisted with cleaning the 
school and preparing it for the start of the year. In addition, they also 
donated needed supplies for the students at WPS. 

We appreciate your help and working to make WPS a better place. 
“All employees must go through COBT for State Certification.” stated 

Case Manager, Mary Sturdivant. 
 

Wadesboro Primary School Installs  
New Safety Enhancements 
 

You might notice something different on your next visit to Wadesboro 
Primary School! We were very fortunate to have new blinds installed in 
every classroom and office in the building. This addition is a great way to 
regulate temperature...and they look great, too!!  

Additionally, WPS has a new radio system along with new access   
control doors. These installations are representative of  the increased safety      
measures taken at Wadesboro Primary School.
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